
          CIVIC GARDEN CLUB OF SAN CARLOS   

                                                                                        Newsletter:  November, 2014 

 

Greetings Members… 

This is your newsletter for November.   The holiday season is almost here (some store windows are 

already decorated) so please save time for important club activities. 

…..Our next lunch meeting is Friday, November 21…The business meeting starts at 11am and lunch will 

be served at 11:45.  Our lunch committee promises a Thanksgiving feast you won’t want to miss.  

Following lunch, we will hear from Tiffany Murzi-Moyce, Community Outreach Coordinator for the 

Marine Science Institute.  This is a program full of interesting and educational material. 

…..At our October meeting, some members expressed interest in purchasing a walking stick from our 

home made walking stick cabbage collection.  I will have a dozen or so available and reasonably priced 

for a Christmas gift.  Proceeds from the sale will support our Garden Spot. 

…..Our holiday party will be on Friday  December 19 at the Casa.  The meal will be catered and you have 

a choice of chicken, fish, or beef...with all the trimmings.  This promises to be another wonderful event 

you won’t want to miss. The cost per member is $20 so bring your pocket book to the next meeting and 

select the menu of your choice. 

…..We will decorate the tree on Monday December 1 at 11am.  Many hands make light work so join 

Santa's helpers in this happy event.  (Note that this was originally scheduled for Nov. 17 but has been 

changed to Dec. 1). 

…..Our architect has completed plans for the accessibility ramp.  We will discuss this at the business 

meeting on Nov, 21; however, city approval and cost estimates are not yet available. 

…..Thanks to all our members who were able to attend the California apricot event on October 19.  It 

was a fun and informative event and a pleasure to join with the Villagers in presenting it to the 

community.  And, Barbara Bledsoe and her daughters produced outstanding apricot refreshments. 

That’s all for now.  See you on the 21st if not before. 

Tom 


